## Jill Bastow

From:

Jill Bastow

Sent:

17 January 2018 09:01

To:

'Dave Render'

Subject:



Notes

From: Dave Render |

**Sent:** 13 January 2018 16:25

To: Jill Bastow

**Subject:** Re: NYM/2017/0841/FL Daisy Cottage, Church Lane, Thornton le Dale

Dear Mrs Bastow

Thanks for the email below. We are looking at the flush windows again. We may be forced to have cheap UPVC on some windows and more expensive ones elsewhere. This is down to cost. It would be a shame that we would be forced down this route. This lovely cottage would then be spoilt. Lets see if we are able to get a good price on flush??

Re the door. I wonder if you can confirm the design required. Please see attached - is this the preferred design. If so are you saying we can go ahead with sorting the door out?

Many Thanks

David Render

